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To the Members of the Transportation Commission,

My mother lives on Grandview Blvd in Madison. This road is used as a cut throw by many from Fish
Hatchery Road to the Frontage Road.

Recently her mailbox was hit . My sister posted on Next Door asking if anyone saw what happened.
Someone posted they saw a car barreling down Grandview Blvd, hit her mailbox so hard, it knocked their
passenger mirror right off. The car was speeding so fast, they could not get a description of the car or
license plate. Had my elderly mother been checking her mail, no doubt, she would have been killed. A
police report was filed.

We've noticed other mailboxes have been victims of erratic drivers. Stop signs are viewed as optional by
many. Grandview Blvd needs Speed Bumps installed for the safety of the neighborhood. Especially from
SandWood Way to the Frontage Rd, as there are no Stop Signs between this stretch. Even when driving
to your residence in this area, you are tailgated by drivers wanting to go above the speed limit.

I live on Kingston Drive & this is another road used by many to cut throw Arbor Hills to the Frontage Rd.
This road is at decline & speeds can reach a very high rate, Yes there is a Stop Sign, but again this is
viewed by many as optional. | witnessed a truck pulling a boat at the stop sign of Kingston & Brighton. A
commercial vehicle came barreling down Kingston & almost hit the truck. The truck had the right of way &
had he not looked before going, he would have been hit with his son as a passenger.

Speed Bumps also need to be installed on Kingston Drive other wise those who want to avoid Speed
Bumps on Grandview Blvd, will just use Kingston Drive instead. Both Grandview Blvd & Kingston Drive
provide the cut throw drivers want to expedite driving time.

| implore you to please install Speed Bumps on both Grandview Blvd & Kingston Drive for the safety of
everyone in the these neighborhoods.

Thank you.

Irene Elsayed
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